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This email is to present our objection to the proposed expansion (and any future expansions) of the
Pinty's Delicious Food Inc Part lot 30 Concession 2. Our property at 40 Garden Crescent is directly
behind the Pinty's Delicious Food Inc. plant. The Pinty's plant continually expands with little regard
to their neighbors on Garden Crescent.

While writing this email, we can't help feeling that we are wasting our time voicing our concerns.
Some of the Garden Crescent residents presented concerns regarding the 2016 Pinty's expansion
but only one Council member opposed the expansion, the rest were in favor. The feeling of some
Garden Crescent residents was that the expansion was a done deal even before the public meeting.
Over the years since the Pinty's expansion, we have had numerous issues with noise, air and visual
pollution. While Pinty's seem to be empathetic to the concerns of the neighbors, their approach is
reactive and solution timelines are vague.

We can imagine this is just 'noise' to those who don't live in this neighborhood and the executives at
Pinty's Delicious Food Inc. but picture this when you look out your back window (see attached).

Thank you for your consideration.

lan & Tina Gray
40 Garden Crescent



